From:

To: East Anglia ONE North

Cc: East Anglia Two

Subject: SPR my ref 20023093 20023092
Date: 07 June 2021 16:35:20

Dear Planning Inspectorate

Please be aware that myself and my husband are very disturbed with the pre investigation
works that have taken place to date .Although you have numerous pictures sent via SEAS
and SOS and SASES

I wish to add

my concern that SPR allow such practice to take place .This sets a terrible precedence for
the future if SPR are granted permission for the build.

To also see that the paddock at the Wardens is now no longer required highlights SPRs
lack of sympathy to the people that they are involving in their search for the cable route.
Imagine the stress caused to the owner of the horses in that and the adjoining paddock
thinking their beloved charges would be put under huge pressure if they were moved .

To be informed now has caused many unnecessary months of worry to them and others
close to them.

I finish with sincere hope that this project is rejected.

Mrs Pat Dorcey


mailto:EastAngliaTwo@planninginspectorate.gov.uk



